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FEBRUARY 2025: ENHANCING THE ENVIRONMENT

As of January, we’re clearing land and moving dirt along the Baity Street corridor. 
With the site of The Grounds now looking meaningfully different, it’s a great time 
to envision the environmental transformation ahead, rooted in the restoration of 
Upper Silas Creek. 

A substantial portion of the project’s infrastructure and design work, this plan 
includes restoring natural stream banks and replanting native vegetation to 
create a harmonious balance – where people and nature will thrive together 
in community.

The image here represents growth by years 3-4 with perennial ground covers 
and wildflowers, grasses, shrubs, and trees becoming well established by 2029, 
and continuing to thrive long after that. 
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